
                      

 

INFORMATION SHARING REPORT 

February 18, 2019 
 

 

 
Congratulations:  
 

Taylor Smith graduated from the Southwest Florida Public Safety 

Academy last week. She will be entering field training at the Punta 

Gorda Police Department soon.  

 

 New Hires: 
 

Ronald J Everts started today as a Project Design Tech/CAD operator in 

Public Works.  Welcome to the City of Punta Gorda team.   

 

Community Outreach: 
 

City Manager Howard Kunik provided members of the Historic District Homeowners Association with 

information regarding public investment in the Historic District and the Isles since 2005. He fielded a 

number of questions concerning a lack of perceived infrastructure attention in the District related to 

sidewalks, road maintenance, drainage and lighting. In addition, facilities which might be incorporated 

in a new Waterfront Activity Center and parking on side streets were raised as future issues to be 

addressed. 

 

New Apparatus  
 

The Fire Department has taken receipt of 

their newest engine a 2018 E-One/Typhoon 

Custom Pumper.  Skip Powell provided Phil 

Wickstrom with the likeness of the new 

engine.   

 

 


